
The PTA needs your help!   

 

We are collecting the following items  

for our Stem + Families event: 

 

- 16.9 oz water bottles 

- 20 oz soda bottles 

- 2 liter bottles 

(Clean and with lid) 

 

Please send them or bring them  

to the school by April 6. 

 

We hope you’ll join us on April 13th at 6 pm to 

find out what we’re going to do with them! 


